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Yoon joined JCI in January 2017. With more than 13 years of experience in health care and finance, he brings a 
wealth of knowledge in leading large-scale projects, as well as financial and operational consulting for health care 
systems and cross-border businesses

Joint Commission International (JCI) is pleased to announce John Yoon, MBA, as JCI's managing director of the Asia-Pacific 
Region.

 

In this role, he is responsible for developing relationships between JCI and health care organizations, governments, medical 
societies and industry clients in their efforts to reduce risk and improve health outcomes.

 

Yoon joined JCI in January 2017. With more than 13 years of experience in health care and finance, he brings a wealth of 
knowledge in leading large-scale projects, as well as financial and operational consulting for health care systems and cross-
border businesses.

 

Prior to his role with JCI, Yoon was Philips Healthcare's regional director of Southeast Asia and head of Philips Capital at the 
Asia-Pacific office in Singapore.

 

In these positions, he led large-scale hospital projects, capital asset financing and turnkey equipment solutions to 
governments and health care organizations across Asia.

https://biospectrumindia.com


 

He also has managed a multi-specialty spine surgery and rehabilitation hospital as the general manager at Mubadala 
Development Company in Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates, and served as head of international business at Wooridul Spine 
Hospital in South Korea.

 

Yoon has worked with leading health care providers in Asia, Europe and the Middle East on strategic partnerships and joint 
ventures, and led Wooridul's first JCI accreditation.

 

He is an expert in strategic planning, new product launches and project management, which guides his work as new 
organizations and long-term clients seek accreditation. 

 

Yoon takes over the regional leadership role formerly held by Joyce Chang, MHSA, who moved into a newly created position 
in JCI's U.S. office leading a strategic planning project for the International Accreditation Department. Chang stated she is 
excited about Yoon's promotion to managing director. 

 

With more than 323 accredited organizations in 17 countries across the Asia-Pacific Region, Yoon's innovation and creative 
problem-solving will be an asset to health care organizations throughout the region.

 


